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July 19, 2022 
 

Planning and Development Department 
City of Saskatoon 
202 4th Avenue North 
Saskatoon, SK 
S7K 0K1 
Chantel.riou@saskatoon.ca 
 
Attention: Chantel Riou, Planner, Planning and Development Department 
 
Re:  Zoning Bylaw Review Project – SaskPower Letter of Support  

SaskPower has been asked to provide a letter of support for the City of Saskatoon’s Zoning Bylaw 
Review Project in relation to the proposed changes to the Landscaping Regulations and Guidelines. 

SaskPower actively participated in the stakeholder engagement related to the City of Saskatoon’s Zoning 
Bylaw Review Project which includes proposed amendments to address utility/landscaping conflicts and 
could provide flexibility for required tree planting locations where utility constraints exist on a site.  

The City of Saskatoon has been a valued customer and partner to SaskPower and we appreciate the 
opportunity to have our feedback considered.  SaskPower supports the proposed bylaw changes 
outlined above. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
SASKATCHEWAN POWER CORPORATION 
 

 
______________________________________________________ 
 
Gwynn Morris 
Acting Director, Key & Major Accounts 

cc. Kory Hayko, Vice-President, Transmission & Industrial Services 


